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From: David Thyne <outlook_9D1 7317BC9CEE551 @outlook.com > 
Sent: Sunday, January 20, 2019 6:08 PM 

To: GET Committee 

Subject: Confirmation of Karla H. Peters 

Attachments: Karla Peters-letter 2019.pdf 

Aloha Chair Molina, 

Please see the attached letter of reference for Karla H. Peters. I wrote this letter in support of her nomination to the 

Director of Parks & Recreation. 

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to give me a call. 

Mahalo, 

David C. Thyne 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 



David C. Thyne 
44 Aloha Ama Place - Haiku, Hawaii 96708 

January 15, 2019 

Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee 
Council of the County of Maui 
Kalana 0 Maui Building, 81h  floor 
200 S. High St. 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Committee members, 

It is with much enthusiasm that I write a letter of recommendation for Karla Peters, a candidate 
for Director of the Department of Parks and Recreation. 

I have known Karla personally for over 20 years. In that time we have both raised our families 
and spent many, if not all of those years serving the County of Maui residents and visitors to the 
best of our ability. In the recent past as we have both risen in our chosen occupations to 
management level, we have interacted less socially and more professionally. In the transition 
from not only friends, but also fellow County management team members I have found Karla to 
be a consummate professional and one that is always willing to do her best in whatever she does. 

Given her expertise, knowledge, attention to detail, and exemplary work ethic, I have no doubt 
that you will find Karla Peters to be an invaluable contributor and leader as Director of the 
Department of Parks and Recreation. 

Please feel free to contact me at (808) 357-9390 if I can provide you with any additional 
information. 

Respectfully, 

David C. Thyne 


